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Message from the Guest Editor
The Special Issue of Applied Sciences, ‘Ceramic
Composites and Films’, has been extended and will be
published as ‘Ceramic Composites and Films 2020’. In
this renewal, we kindly invite further papers on the
synthesis, mechanical properties, chemical properties,
electric and electronic properties, and other properties
of ceramic composites and films. Topics on unique
applications and material designs, such as functionally
graded materials, porous ceramic composites, smart
materials, natural resources, and so on are welcome. In
addition to research papers, reviews and overviews will
also be accepted to provide context for ceramics
research, including the history, current situation, and
future prospects of ceramic composites and films. By
extending the Special Issue in this way, we seek to
provide a platform for those involved in ceramic
materials research, that can inspire further projects and
investigations.
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About the Journal
Message from the Editor-in-Chief
As the world of science becomes ever more specialized,
researchers may lose themselves in the deep forest of
the ever increasing number of subfields being created.
This open access journal Applied Sciences has been
started to link these subfields, so researchers can cut
through the forest and see the surrounding, or quite
distant fields and subfields to help develop his/her own
research even further with the aid of this multi-
dimensional network.
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